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association of university and college employees 

Audrey Harvey 
Employee Relations Dept 
Campus Mail 

Dear Audrey: 

September 22, 1982 

This will confirm our phone conversa .tion of this morning. 
June Simpson did not require leave for union business on September 20, 
1982. Please cancel the billing for her time. 

Thank you. 

Yours truly, 

Patrici4'. House 
Secretary-Treasurer 
AUCE Local 1 

•io2-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 


